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Dear Matt, 
  
Thank you for your letter, your points are noted.  The decision to hold a series of smaller information 
sessions is a response to the current health and safety risks related to COVID.  Unfortunately this is 
out of our control and although a single event would be easier logistically, we are of the view that it 
would not be responsible to host a larger public gathering as you describe in Ravenshoe at this time.  
  
After evaluation of the current circumstances, we decided to proceed with multiple smaller briefings 
rather than reschedule because we appreciate that it is also important for community members to 
have an opportunity to speak directly with the project team as soon as possible. The sessions will 
give community members an opportunity to speak with the project team, learn more about the 
project, ask questions and share their concerns. They are open to anyone however as advised 
numbers for each are limited as density limits apply.   
  
We do hope that you will attend a session so that our team can listen to your concerns and address 
any questions you may have. Please advise if you would like to attend, and which time would best 
suit so that we can allocate a place for you.  
  
We will of course revert to holding public information sessions at a later, more appropriate time. 
  
Kind regards 
Paul 
  
Paul Stangroom 
Development Director 
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